
 

 

Takeda Pharmaceuticals USA 
500 Shire Way, Lexington, MA 02421 USA 

 

Mr. Jim Fries       November 11, 2024 

CEO Rx360 

jfries@rx-360.org 

 

 

I am writing to express my sincere interest and intention in vying for a Board Position with the Rx360 

organization. This letter serves as my formal Letter of Intent for a Board Position, signaling my readiness 

to contribute my skills, experiences, and insightful leadership to our shared membership consortium 

goals. 

 

As you know I have been a member of Rx360 since 2020, working and collaborating with membership 

groups; LATAM, Logistics Security, and Supply Chain Leaders. My experiences and involvement with 

these outstanding groups will significantly enhance my contributions and commitment to the Board.  

 

Please, do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information. Thank you for considering 

my Letter of Intent for a Board Position. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to Rx360 

organization’s continued success. 

 

 

Cordialmente, 

 

 

TOMMY ADLER 

Associate Director  

Global Product Protection - Americas 

Takeda Pharmaceuticals - Commercial Quality  

500 Shire Way  

Lexington, MA 02421 USA 

Cell: +1.321.437.1429  

tommy.adler@takeda.com    
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